Kids Planet

Newsletter

Nursery Manager's Welcome

I firstly would like to thank you all for your feedback on our recent questionnaires. This information is very useful and a memo will be sent out highlighting improvements we aim to make in response to them.

This month we have updated our website with virtual tours and a film of life at nursery will shortly be added. So if you get a moment please take a look at www.kidsplanetdaynurseries.co.uk

So, what have we been doing at nursery?

Babies

We have been going out for lots of walks and have been enjoying the spring weather. We have made spring flowers for our display and are looking forward to more spring activities over the next few weeks. We have loved singing and some of our babies are starting to sing along to favourite songs. We always get involved with messy play and have done shaving foam and water pay recently.

We have lots planned over the next few weeks. We will be celebrating mothers day and have asked for you to kindly bring in some photographs from home for this. We will be celebrating healthy body, happy me week with a range of activities for the babies.

Tots

We have welcomed lots of new tots recently and we have been settling in to our routine well. We have been focusing on the book Dear Zoo and learning all about the different animals. We are looking forward to Easter and will be getting very crafty for this. We will be starting our special activities such as zumba. foodie tots etc. we have been getting involved with heuristic play and spending lots of time in the sensory room. We have been looking at activities that develop our different senses.

Toddlers

We have been learning about different animals and reading stories with different animals in. we are focussing on spring in the next few weeks making spring flowers and learning about the weather in spring. We are looking forward to getting crafty for Easter making Easter nests and pictures to go home

Pre-School

We have been learning all about dinosaurs in nursery making dinosaur eggs, hunting for fossils and learning about all the different types of dinosaurs. We finish this topic with a trip to the Warrington museum to learn a little more about dinosaurs. We will be then starting to look at spring by welcoming our eggs to nursery for hatching. We will be learning about how chicks grow and develop from an egg and talking about other spring animals.



Reminders.... Healthy Body, Happy me Week- 12th March – 16th March

Easter- 3rd April-Easter bonnet parade

- 4th April-Easter bunny and Easter egg hunt

Easter closing- we will be closed Friday 6th April and Monday 9th April

May Bank Holiday- we will be closed Monday 7th May

Mothers Day- Sunday 18th March

Egg hatching- Friday 16th March

Groups to take part in...

Ballet- Miss Emily Moore is here on a Tuesday Morning at 9.30 am for children aged 18 months + The session lasts for 45 minutes and is £3.50 per

Pyjama Drama- Julianne is here on a Thursday afternoon at 2pm for children aged 2-4 years.

The session lasts for 45 minutes and is £2.50 per lesson Les Copains French- Sabine is here on a Wednesday morning at 10am for children aged 2-4 years.

The session lasts for 45 minutes and is £2.50 per lesson Soccer for Kids – Laura is here on a Monday afternoon at 2.30pm for children aged 2-4 years. The session lasts for 45 minutes and is £2.00 per lesson

Staff news

- If you aren't already aware Michelle the manager of nursery is pregnant and will be leaving for maternity mid-June.
- Sarah Brow will be getting married on Friday 29th June this year...Good Luck Sarah
- We would like to welcome Jamie-lee Wheeler to the team- Jamie lee will be working on our supply team supporting all rooms in nursery
- Congratulations to Emma Turner for completing her level 2 Leadership and Management course.

Can we please remind all parents that you can park on the St Winifred's Church car park at busy periods. Please be courteous to each other at busy times and do not block other cars in.

Birthday Cake

If your child's birthday is approaching and you would like us to provide a birthday cake for them to share with their friends please see a member of staff who can arrange this with the cook. There will be a £5.00 charge for this service and we would need at least 2 weeks notice.

Employee of the month

Team of the month

Christine Reading

Tots

This months birthdays:

Happy Birthday to all of our children who have celebrated their birthdays recently

Many Happy Returns!